
Throughout the past year, the  

Athletics program of Community 

Education has wanted to freshen 

up the faded paint of Schumacher 

Field. As the weathered exterior 

became more prevalent, the  

program decided that one of our 

best facilities should receive a 

makeover. The new coat of paint 

would surely brighten up the  

facility and create a more  

welcoming atmosphere to its  

visitors.  

Community Education staff 

worked with Forest Lake  

Baseball Association, High 

School Dugout Club, the Brewers 

baseball team and the Grounds 

Department to raise funds to pay 

for paint, supplies and labor. The 

paint updates include a fresh coat 

of a slightly darker green paint 

and new crisp, white trim. The 

light blue paint under the main 

entrance was changed to a nice 

gray. Due to rain delays, final 

touch ups will be completed in 

this upcoming spring.  

Schumacher Field Receives A Fresh 
Coat Of Paint 

 
Positive Happenings 
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J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 7  F L A S  C O M M U N I T Y  E D U C A T I O N  

S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 Schumacher Field 

received a fresh 

coat of dark 

green paint.  

 New spring flag 

football league 

being added to 

the Athletics 

program. 

 Community  

Education has had 

a smooth  

transition in  

hosting junior 

high sports.  

 

Spring Flag Football League 

Community Education has  

partnered with National Flag  

Football to start a new spring Flag 

Football league. This new league 

will run 8 weeks on Sundays for  

ages 4-14.    



The Athletics program is very excited to 

have recently completed the first season of 

Boys and Girls Junior High Soccer. Soccer 

participation numbers increased over last 

year. Junior High Girls Basketball is just 

about to wrap up and we are looking forward 

to getting the boys teams started after 

holiday break. Track and field will follow in 

the spring.  

Thank you 

The recent transition of these junior 

high sports to Community Education 

has been a very smooth transition.  

Community Education is happy to be a 

part of the plan to continue offering 

these programs to our district’s 7th and 

8th grade students. 

Junior High Sports Transition 

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteer coaches and staff for the time and dedication 

to our programs. We couldn't offer our programs without all your hard work and efforts.  

Contact Information 

Community Education 

(651) 982-8110 

www.flaschools.org/ce 

 

Athletics Coordinator 

Stephanie Groff 

(651) 982-8320 

sgroff@flaschools.org 


